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24th Annual 
Peninsula Cup Regatta  

 September 16th – 18th, 2016  

 
NOTICE OF RACE 
Amendment #2 

 

 
Section 2, paragraph 2.1 is revised as follows: 
 
2.1 The Peninsula Cup Regatta is open to all one-design keelboats and centerboard boats 19 feet or 

greater LOA, all keelboats with a current Lake Norman Keelboat Council (LNKC) PHRF rating and 
Optimist Dinghys.  Keelboats without a current LNKC PHRF rating may obtain a provisional rating, for 
this Regatta only, by supplying information such as manufacturer and model, largest headsail, largest 
spinnaker, type of propulsion and any other pertinent information to the organizing authority prior to 
the Sail Fleet Captian’s Reception on Friday, September 16.  

 


